PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE

Dear Parents / Guardians of Quartz class,

Quartz class would like you to join us on Thursday 19^{th} July at $2.30\,pm$

The children were given the task of designing and building a castle that is fit for a warrior knight. They would like to share these with you as well as show you their fabulous work on 1066.

As they are now experts, it will also be an opportunity for you to quiz the children on their knowledge of 1066.

We hope you can join us. Please could you sign and return the slip below to let us know if you will be attending.

Many thanks

Mrs. Barrett
I / We (delete as appropriate) parents / guardians
ofwill / will not (delete as appropriate) be
attending the presentation afternoon in Quartz class on Thursday 19^{th} July.
Signed